
Dear Pastors, Churches, and Friends,

 

We are always so grateful for your time in prayer and your support for us. I believe that

you, as well as us, have found ourselves in a pandemic that has changed our routine and

also upcoming plans. Here in Argentina, the stay-at-home quarantine is mandatory, and

it has been classified as a crime to disobey the decree that the President of Argentina has

signed. The fines are very costly. So, currently

our ministry is utilizing other ways of serving and communicating.  

 

The reason for this letter is to inform you that we had planned to visit the U.S. in

September 2020, but my wife and I have decided to postpone the trip likely until 2021.

So, since we will not be traveling this year, we would like to share with you a need for a

vehicle that we had planned to share in person.

 

We need to purchase a newer and larger used vehicle that will cost around $15,000. Our

current vehicle is small and old with high mileage. We have had mechanical problems

that caused us to be stranded in an area that would be quite dangerous after dark. Our

ministry is constantly growing. I need to travel to towns that are from 79 to 180

kilometers away, and the roads are very stony. We transport much food, medicines and

clothing for ministering to the people of Argentina that requires a larger and more

reliable vehicle.

 

If you would like to contribute to this need, please send a check payable to World Reach

and write in the memo of the check (or add a note) “for Acosta car”.  You can also donate

online at 

https://world-reach.org/en/donate/, entering similar preferences.  We thank you in

advance for your effort and your love for our life and ministry. 

 

 

 

ANDRES & MONICA ACOSTA

https://world-reach.org

Ministering in Argentina



Also, please pray for our daughter Yamile Andrea. She is a

nurse, and for 36 days we have not had contact with her as

she is isolated from us because of a Covid-19 protocol where

she works. When she wants to see us, she passes by outside

and calls to us from a distance, “Hi, Dad and Mom!” It cuts us

to the heart, but she has completely dedicated herself to

others. I am very grateful for you covering our daughter in

prayer.

 

Please also pray for Monica's sister Aldana. She is being

tested for COVID-19, and the results have not come back yet.

Pray that the tests will return and that a doctor will be able to

see her. We are so thankful for your prayers.

 

We love you and hope that you take care and know that our

prayers are with each one of you.

Blessings!
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Your servant
in CHRIST,
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Andrés Acosta
 
For more information or to give:
 
E-mail: info@world-reach.org

Phone: (205)979-2400

Website: https:// world-reach.org

Address: World Reach, Inc., P.O. Box 26155,

Birmingham, AL 35260
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